Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Tom Venus [tvenus@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 8:59 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: 'Phillips, Hollis"; Igriffin@oaklandnet.com; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health;
charles.carmel@bp.com

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO392

To clarify the record, environmental reporting responsibility for Case #R0392 (ARCO Sta#2185 at 9800 International Blvd,
Oakland) was not transferred to ARCADIS-US. Broadbent & Associates, Inc will continue to perform contracted
consulting services for environmental compliance field work and reporting on behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company (a BP
affiliated company).

Tom Venus, PE
Senior Engineer
Broadbent & Associates, Inc.

1324 Mangrove Ave.#212 e Chico, CA 95926
phone (530) 566-1400 e fax (530) 566-1401

tvenus@broadbentinc.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 8:47 AM

To: 'charles.carmel@bp.com’

Cc: Phillips, Hollis; 'Tom Venus'; 'lgriffin@oaklandnet.com'; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO392

Dear Responsible Parties, ]
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000392.

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



